
Monday - 

Tuesday  - 

Wednesday - Subway & Sushi Hot Lunch 

Thursday - 

Friday  - 

This week...

MORGAN
ELEMENTARY PAC
NEWSLETTER March 1 - April 

The Hot Lunch Committee needs parent
volunteers to help deliver and distribute hot

lunches. Many slots are still open. 

Click here to volunteer! 

We are so excited to welcome everyone back
from Spring Break! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0949ACAC2AA4FFC52-54760651-spring#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0949ACAC2AA4FFC52-54760651-spring#/


Your 2024/25 PAC Executive:

President - Hailey Loncaric
Vice President - Christine Lam

Treasurer - Danielle Bahd
Secretary - Nadine Arksey

District PAC Rep - Russ Kozub
Member at Large - Lauren Tristan

Member at Large - Navjote Jagpal
Past President - April Tarnowski

Committee Heads
Book Fair/Spirit Wear - April Tarnowski
Communications - Sarah Shaw 
Grade 7 Grad - Christine Lam 
Community Outreach - Janine Bozanin,
Sha Bhalwani, & Jasmine Sandhu
Concession - Russ Kozub and Hailey
Loncaric
Hot Lunch - Joyce Buchanan
Pancake Breakfast - Janine Bozanin, Sha
Bhalwani, & Jasmine Sandhu 
Teacher Appreciation Luncheon - Hailey
Loncaric,  Russ Kozub, & Navjote Jagpal

Contact: pac.morgan.elementary@gmail.com


